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A Report 
The Eco Club, in collaboration with the Chemistry Department, organized a vibrant and meaningful 
celebration on the occasion of World Ozone Day. The event aimed to raise awareness about the 

significance of the ozone layer and the need to protect it for the sustainability of life on Earth. Various 

activities were conducted throughout the day, engaging students in creative and educational ways. 

A poster-making competition was held to encourage students to express their thoughts visually on the 

theme of ozone protection. The competition witnessed enthusiastic participation, and the creativity 

displayed by the students was commendable. Simran and Deepika secured the first position, while Aarti 

and Siya stood second, and Neha and Payal won the third prize. Alongside this, an essay writing 
competition was conducted, where students presented insightful essays highlighting the causes of ozone 

depletion and the global measures being taken to address the issue. Anjali Sharma was awarded the first 

prize, followed by Ruchika in second place and Mansi Sharma in third place. 

The highlight of the day was an enlightening lecture delivered by Dr. Ram Prakash Chauhan, Assistant 

Professor Chemistry, who spoke on the importance of the ozone layer, the science behind its depletion, 

and the role of international cooperation in its recovery. His informative session helped students deepen 

their understanding of environmental issues and the collective responsibility to protect our planet. 

As part of the day’s activities, members of the Eco Club, along with NSS volunteers, participated in a 

cleanliness drive across the campus. This initiative aimed to instill a sense of environmental responsibility 

and contribute to a cleaner and greener environment. 

The celebration of Ozone Day proved to be a successful and impactful event, marked by active 

participation, creativity, and a shared commitment to environmental conservation. The joint efforts of the 

Eco Club and the Chemistry Department were instrumental in making the event a memorable and 

educational experience for all involved. 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


